
 
 

October 2016 
 

Mission 
The mission of the Chancellor’s Cabinet is to serve as the leadership team ensuring the  
capacity of our District to educate students effectively and meet the needs of our 
communities in partnership with classified staff, faculty, and other managers. 

 
Workforce Development Board Presentation 
The CEO of the Contra Costa County Workforce Development Board made a presentation 
to Cabinet on collaborative opportunities between the Workforce Innovation & Opportunity 
Act and the Strong Workforce Task Force. 

 
Strong Workforce Program Initiative Planning 
Cabinet held an expanded meeting with Vice Presidents, CTE deans and others, to discuss 
the implementation and spending plans for the Strong Workforce Program. 

 
Policies and Procedures 
Cabinet gave their final approval to Business Procedure 21.02, Audit Process-Conducting 
Internal Audits. 
 
ITT Tech 
Tim Leong led a Cabinet discussion on the District’s response to the recent closure of the ITT 
Tech campus in Concord, and what federal legislative changes are needed to help community 
colleges assist impacted students. 

 
Associate Dean of Nursing and Allied Health 
Cabinet discussed and reached consensus to continue moving forward to create a new 
associate dean of nursing and allied health position. 

 
 

 
The Contra Costa Community College District, founded in 1948 and governed by a publicly elected five- 
member Board, is one of the largest multi-college community college districts in California. The mission 
of the District is to attract and transform students and communities by providing accessible, innovative 

and outstanding higher education learning opportunities and support services. 

Members of the Chancellor’s Cabinet: Helen Benjamin, Chancellor; Cindy Goga, Executive 
Foundation Director; Eugene Huff, Executive Vice Chancellor, Administrative Services; Robert 
Kratochvil, President, LMC; Tim Leong, Director, Communications and Community Relations; Mojdeh 
Mehdizadeh, President, Contra Costa College; Sally Montemayor Lenz, Associate Vice Chancellor, 
Educational Services; Jonah Nicholas, Associate Vice Chancellor/Chief Financial Officer; Ray Pyle, 
Chief Facilities Planner Dio Shipp, Associate Vice Chancellor/Chief Human Resources Officer; Ted 
Wieden, Interim President, DVC 


